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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Macurdy, David W <david.macurdy@chevron.com>Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 9:25 AMTo: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRDCc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRDSubject: REGISTRATION APPLICATION:  C-147 Recycling Facility and Containments / Hayhurst New Mexico (Part 1 of 5)Attachments: Hayhurst NM T26S R27E Sections 9 and 10 Recycling Containments and Facility C-147 Registration Package (1 of 5).pdf

Heather and Mike,  Chevron is submitting the attached C-147 Registration Application Package, which includes one recycling facility and two associated recycling containments in our Hayhurst New Mexico development area.  I had the opportunity to meet with Jim and Brad last week in Santa Fe to discuss this application and review a rough draft of this application.  Due to file size, this file has been divided into five parts and is provided in five separate emails.  Please contact me to discuss any details where additional information is required.  Thank you for your attention to this application.   
David W. Macurdy   
Factory HES Support Supervisor 
MidContinent Business Unit  
Chevron North America Exploration and Production Company  
1400 Smith Street, Room 42116 
Houston, TX 77002  
Tel 713-372-3259 
Mobile 281-389-6353   
david.macurdy@chevron.com 
"Incident-Free Operations, Each and Every Day"  
This message may contain confidential information that is legally privileged, and is intended only for the use of the parties 
to whom it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of any information in this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please notify me at 713-754-3826 or by reply e-mail. Thank you.   


